
Minutes for 

Gorham/Westbrook TRIAD 

Meeting 3/12/10 
 

Next monthly TRIAD meeting will be April 9th  9:00am at the Westbrook Public Safety Building 
 

Meeting called to order on 3/12/10 @ 9:00AM by Dave Garthe, co-chair 

 

Present:  David Garthe, Mary Vetterline, Terri Norton, Nathan Acker, June Scothorne, Charles & June Leighton,  

Fred Collins, James Farrell, Nicole Nappi, Ted Hatch, Fred Morrill, Don (guest), Sara Forgione 

 

Committee Reports – no reports 

 

Old Business:   

Cell Phones – Dave Garthe has several restored cell phones, if anyone needs one please contact him. 

 

Identity Theft Presentation – Fred Collins is still working on a contact for the Warren Congregational Church so  

Ted Hatch can set a date for his presentation.   

  

Ted will be going to Friendly Village on 4/14 at 7:00pm for the Identity Theft Presentation.  Open to the public. 

 
Salt Committee Report on Portland’s Medication Collection -- Fred Collins reported that the first meeting went 

well.   They are hoping that Gorham and Westbrook can each do the collection for a period of one week.  Ted Hatch 

mentioned that volunteers will be needed to count the medications once collected.  Using VIP’s and our Walmart 

connection would be a great idea. 

 

Communication – It was noticed that the TRIAD ad was not in the Gorham Times the past two months.  Terri Norton 

will get in touch with Stacey Farrington to see what the problem might be. 

 

Bond Insurance – Dave Garthe has looked into one Insurance Company for our bond insurance for the TRIAD and 

received poor results.  Ted gave Dave a new insurance contact. 

 

Template for TRIAD – Nicole Nappi presented the template to the members.  All approved.  Contact her if you need a 

copy. 

 

New Business: 

Fred Morrill brought a guest from VIP’s that discussed the IRIS Scan program.  This is a new method of identifying 

people.  It scans the iris of your eye and places it in a National Data base.  The scan will be set up at the Gorham 

Market Place 3/27.  If you have any interest, please attend the event.  They offered to the TRIAD to visit elderly groups 

to scan their eyes.  The TRIAD members agreed that this would be a great project to work on in the future. 

 

Ted Hatch – has written a Grant for the TRIAD.  If approved we would like to use the money towards crosswalk safety.  

He will keep us posted on the progress of this Grant. 

 

Whip Around 
Dave announced that Susan Germano is out for awhile due to a family emergency. 

 

Dave will not be at the next meeting.  Doris Ames will be running that meeting. 

 

Meeting adjourned @ 10:00 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Apr. 9
th

 @ 9:00AM at the Westbrook Public Safety Building   


